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To: Mr. Hossein Ghaffari, Director of Bushehr NPP

Copy: Mr. Hamid Azarbad, WANO MC Site Representative at Bushehr NPP
From: Mr. Vasily Aksenov, Director of WANO Moscow Centre

Subject: Follow-up peer review of Bushehr NPP in 2017

Dear Mr. Ghaffari,

In response to your letter NeLTR-1000-140329 dated April 21, 2016 and according to our previous
agreement WANO Moscow Centre agrees with your proposal to conduct the Follow-up peer review
at Bushehr NPP from 8 to 12 July, 2017

On all matters concerning Follow-up peer review, please contact the WANO MC peer review adviser
Mr. Andrey Lachkov, phone No. +7 4952210274, e-mail lachkov@wanomc.ru

Thank you very much for your support of the WANO Peer Review programme.

Best regards,

Mr. Vasily Aksenov /‘7
“Director '

WANO Moscow Centre

A. Lachkov
+74952210274



